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Bounce Bash® from every-day, to once-in-a-lifetime, family adventures

A Chance to “Get Out of the House” for Fun, 
not Medical Care

Friendships at Both the Individual & Family 
Level

Confidence that Extends to Other Aspects of 
Life & Builds Resilience

Distractions from day-to-day
Burdens of Chronic Illness



Our Thanks to…



97% found the event Very Enjoyable or
Enjoyable

95% Strongly Agreed or Agreed that the 
event provided a positive contribution to 
their family’s resilience and ability to cope

96% Strongly Agreed or Agreed that the event 
allowed them to do something their family 
wouldn’t normally do

Survey Says…

100% found the event Very Enjoyable 
or Enjoyable

100% Strongly Agreed or Agreed that the 
event provided a positive contribution to 
their family’s resilience and ability to 
cope

100% Strongly Agreed or Agreed that the 
event allowed them to do something their 
family wouldn’t normally do



Let’s See What 

Our Families 

Have to Say…



“We already love the book, so we were very 
excited for the musical! It was a great show!  

My kiddo was so excited to get called on to ask a 
question, so I really appreciate the Q&A! 

We loved how the cast and staff were so sweet 
and nice. Thank you, Marriott for this opportunity.” 

– Alyssa, Bounce Mom



“An amazing event and the kids’ 1st theatre experience.  

We are so happy it got us out of our normal day-to-day! 
We hope to experience more Marriott Theatre events 

in the future!” 
–Marta, Bounce Mom

“We all had a great time. It was Aaron’s first play, 
and we were pleasantly surprised by how well he 

blended in and enjoyed himself! 
This is such a great opportunity for us. 

Thank you Marriott for making this possible!”
-Paul, Bounce Dad





“This was a wonderful enrichment activity 
for our kids, and great quality time together 

as a family. We’ve always love theatre, 
especially at Marriott because they are 
always fun and engaging! The kids were 

never asked to keep quiet, and they could 
freely laugh and clap which is very much 

appreciated.”
-Daniel, Bounce Dad



“Thank you, Marriott, for the opportunity to 
see Don’t Let the Pigeon Drive the Bus! 

We are big Mo Willems fans! 

The kids really enjoyed this play and loved 
taking photos with the actors after the 

show!” 

– Kelly, Bounce Mom



Thank you for 
transforming 

lives by helping 
our families 

‘bounce’!



BounceChildrensFoundation

BounceForKids

Learn More and Get Involved

Info@BounceChildrensFoundation.org

www.BounceChildrensFoundation.org

844-6-BOUNCE (844-626-8623)


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8
	Slide 9
	Slide 10
	Slide 11
	Slide 12

